
   
 
       

 
       

    

        

    

 
       

    

  
 

   
 

 

 

Local Plan 
From: 
To: 
Subject: Comments on the Local Plan 
Date: 17 June 2019 17:14:46

 Sir / Madam ,

 You will have had many comments , but I would like to raise this point . It applies to 
Lymm , but may be aplicable elsewhere.

 In Lymm the bulk of the proposed housing is on the north side and many of these 
people will be leaving Lymm to work . Traveling North is not easy  due to the Manchester 
Ship Canal which has few bridges . To the south lies the village centre with its narrow 20 
mph residential streets also the  Bridgewater Canal which has few bridge , mainly 
narrow and hump-backed . To the East any road improvements must be agreed with the 
next local  authority , Trafford . To the West will mean traversing more 20 mph 
residential streets .

 Thus what at first sight seems to be a good location for houses has a number of access 
problems . These can , of course , be solved by spending  money and taking over even 
more Green Belt land for road widening and probably new roads and bridges over the 
canal .

 I hope these brief comments will be of some use . 

Yours sincerely , 

Michael Rhodes . 




